
C. Phillips, Esq., 

Secretary, Wiltshire Captains' Society 

Dear Mr. Phillips, 

I was Captain of Marlborough Golf Club last 

year — 1968 — '69. 

I sent John Lumley, who was at that time 

secretary of the County Captains' Society, my money to     

join I7 months ago, just after I took ever the captaincy.     

I wrote to him several times, in fact: ;  without reply. 

I presume I am a member of the County 

Captains' Society? I'd also like a captains' tie.  

Would you send me one, please ;  or let me know how to    

obtain one.  I'll send you the money for it — if any —      

and pay the postage. 

Thankyou very much. 

Sorry I wasn't able to play at Burford      

a fortnight ago. 
Yours faithfully, 

(Ernest E. Newell) 

 

  

 

 

 

 


